
CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

City Council Meeting: 03-13-25 

Department: Admin- Utility  

Subject: Appointment to Canyon Regional Water Authority Board of Trustees 

Summary: 

The City of La Vernia has appointed Gary Gilbert to serve as the City’s representative on the 

Board of Trustees of the Canyon Regional Water Authority (CRWA) for a two-year term of 

office. This appointment allows Mr. Gilbert to represent the City of La Vernia in maintaining 

and conducting the business of the CRWA, as well as to cast votes on all related matters. 

Goal: 

The goal of this action is to ensure that the City of La Vernia is effectively represented on the 

Board of Trustees of the Canyon Regional Water Authority. By appointing Mr. Gilbert, the City 

will maintain an active role in the governance of CRWA, ensuring that La Vernia’s interests are 

considered in the decision-making processes of the Authority. 

Community Benefit: 

This appointment provides several key benefits to the community, including: 

• Representation: Gary Gilbert will advocate for La Vernia’s interests in the CRWA, 

ensuring that local water issues and concerns are addressed. 

• Water Management: Through this appointment, the City will have direct input on the 

policies and decisions that affect water resources and infrastructure in our region. 

• Enhanced Communication: This role will foster better communication between the City 

of La Vernia and the Canyon Regional Water Authority, allowing for more effective 

collaboration on water-related matters. 

Recommended Action: 

City staff recommends that the City Council formally approve the appointment of Gary Gilbert 

to the Board of Trustees of the Canyon Regional Water Authority for a two-year term. No further 

action is required at this time other than approval of this recommendation. 

 


